
03/06/2020 

MR Kurtis Green 
ST 
NSW 
Kurtis.green@yahoo.com.au 

RE: DA2020/0442 - 231 Whale Beach Road WHALE BEACH NSW 2107

Hello,
With this new development and along with all the other stupid ogor houses, pointless stair 
cases, stupid concrete pathways, the upper end of northern beaches is starting to look a lot like 
manly, which I no a lot of locals including me are hard against that, please stop excessive 
development, Avalon is going to lose its soul. 
Cheers Kurtis 

Sent: 3/06/2020 11:32:42 PM
Subject: Online Submission


